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Safety Patrol Comes To       Elementary

Dear Families of 4th and 5th Graders, 

This year       Elementary School will implement a Safety Patrol Program.  This important position will be offered to eligible 4th and 5th grade students only.  Some of the reasons for bringing a Safety Patrol to       Elementary School are to offer student opportunities in the areas of:
· Developing a sense of citizenship

· Demonstrating responsibility

· Displaying leadership skills

· Taking an active part in keeping our school safe and orderly
The first step in the Safety Patrol process was an informational presentation to all 4th and 5th grade students today at school by      , Safety Services for the AAA Mid-Atlantic Region.  Students were given a complete overview of the purpose of a school safety patrol program and the characteristics of a good “patroller.”

The second step will be the application.  All interested students were given an application that must be completed and returned to       no later than      .  
It requires a parent signature of permission in order to be considered.

After the applications are reviewed, students will receive notification of their acceptance status.  From there, a formal training by AAA will be provided during school hours for the selected “patrollers.”  As we move along in the process more information will be given.


Lastly, please note that for safety reasons the patrollers will be used in the hallways and outside the front doors of our building only.  Please contact       with any questions or concerns.  We look forward to adding this element of student involvement to our school!

Sincererly,
Health Teacher 


School Counselor 
